From: Posus, Kathleen M.

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Hillcrest Site - The Eastside Deserves a Better Alternate Solution
Date: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 11:35:51 AM

Dear Council Member,

Please don't squander this opportunity at the former Hillcrest golf course site. SPPA’s current
Master plan isn’t the only solution and most certainly not the best.

The “Master Plan” presented best represents the SPPA’s interests but does not address the
concerns and interests of the majority of the residents in the area and the Greater East Side.

PLEASE hold off voting on zoning changes that would allow the current plan to move

forward. We need an alternate solution that more closely follows Saint Paul’s 2040
Comprehensive Plan, one that includes community priorities, keeps more of the natural
topography as an asset, and is the highest, best use of the property.

Stop looking at the Eastside as it is, but as you dream it could be.
Thank you,

Kathleen Posus
2109 Sherwood Avenue E.
St. Paul, MN 55119
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